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February 11, 2022 
 
Mr. Peter Carter, Project Manager 
Sepulveda Transit Corridor Project 
One Gateway Plaza 
Mail Stop 99-22-6 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
 
RE: Van Nuys Neighborhood Council Recommendation – Sepulveda  

Transit Corridor Project Environmental Study 
 
Dear Mr. Carter: 
 
I write to inform you of the recommended action of the Van Nuys Neighborhood Council 
(VNNC), adopted at its regular meeting on Wednesday, February 9, 2022, regarding the 
LA Metro Sepulveda Transit Corridor Project.  
 
The VNNC recommends, first, opposition to any proposal to implement that would place 
any part of the transit project above ground.  Second, the VNNC supports Alternative 6 
under consideration, providing for heavy rail entirely underground to run along Van Nuys 
Boulevard from the Northern Terminus at the Van Nuys Metrolink station to the Southern 
Terminus at the E Line Expo/Bundy station, with amendment to add one additional 
stop at either Victory Boulevard or Burbank Boulevard. 
 
The Council wishes to express appreciation to LA Metro for presenting as part of its 
outreach on the project to the VNNC Planning and Land-Use Committee on January 27, 
2022, all of the alternatives under its consideration.  Should you have any questions or 
wish to further discuss, please feel free to contact VNNC Board Member Jeffrey Dunn at 
Jeffrey.dunn@vnnc.org. 
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Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kathy Schreiner 
Vice President, Van Nuys Neigborhood Council 
 
Cc:  Cory Zelmer, Deputy Executive Officer 
 Jody Litvak, Senior Director, Countywide Planning 
 Matthew Marquez, Community Relations Officer  
  


